
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Office of Energy Projects 

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections - Headquarters Office 
888 First Street, N.E., Routing Code: PJ-13 

Washington, D.C. 20426 
(202) 502-6025 Office - (202) 219-2731 Facsimile 

May 3,2017 

In reply refer to: 
P-2100 

Mr. Ted Craddock 
Project Manager 
California Department of Water Resources 
P.O. Box 942836 
Sacramento, California, 94236-0001 

Re: Forensic Review Team for Oroville Dam Spillway 

Dear Mr. Craddock: 

By letter dated March 20, 2017, Mr. John France, PE, D.GE, D.WRE, Mr. Henry 
Falvey, Mr. John Trojanowski, PE, Mr. Irfan Alvi, PE, Mr. Stephen Rigbey, and Mr. 
David K. Rogers, PE, CEG were accepted as members of the independent forensic review 
team for the Oroville Dam Spillway project. Your April 28, 2017, letter states that the 
selected geologist, Mr. Rogers, can't fulfill his role due to issues during the contracting 
process. You proposed Dr. Peter A. Dickson, P.G. as a replacement geologist for Mr. 
Rogers. 

After reviewing Dr. Dickson's resume, he is accepted as a geologist for the 
Oroville Dam Spillway forensic review team. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

( Sincerely, 

David E. Capka, PE 
Director, Division of Dam Safety 

and Inspections 
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cc:  D2SI-HQ, D2SI-SFRO, Capka, Shannon
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cc: 	Mr. David Panec 
Chief, Dam Safety Branch 
California Department of Water Resources 
P.O. Box 942836 
1416 Ninth Street, Room 604-9 
Sacramento, CA 94236-0001 

Ms. Sharon Tapia, Chief 
Division of Safety of Dams 
California Department of Water Resources 
2200 X Street, Suite 200 
Sacramento, CA 95818 
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